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JEJ ENTEREDKieling, John, NMENV 

From: Ken Laintz [klaintz@msn,com] 

Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 20108:26 PM 

To: Kieling, John, NMENV 

Subject: LANL Open Burn Permit 

Mr. Kieling; 
I heartily support the LANL open burn permit. I would rather the material that is being burned at Los 
Alamos continue to be burned there rather than transported through our neighborhoods and towns 
across our roadways. I find it rather ironic, comical, and sad that those opposed to the permit have no 
issues over heating homes by burning wood. During the winter months, Santa Fe, Espanola, and Taos 
have a brown haze over them due to all of the wood being burn for heat. Such emissions are far more 
deleterious to the environment and human health than that produced by LANL. When will logic and 
reason ever get a fair voice? 
Please add my support to the "FOR" column. 
Sincerely, 
Ken Laintz 
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